
INVITATION TO EUROPEAN LAWYERS AND JUDGES TO PARTICIPATE TO THE WEBINAR
“THE ROLE OF LAWYERS AND JUDGES IN THE ACCESS TO JUSTICE FOR PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES.”
Dear colleagues, 
In the framework of the European project JUST4ALL, co-financed by the Justice Programme of the European Union (2014-2020), and together with the ONCE Foundation and the Carlos III University of Madrid, we have organised a training workshop aimed specifically at EU judges and lawyers that will take place on March 24 from 16:00 p.m. to 18.00 pm on “The role of judges and lawyers in the access to justice for persons with disabilities.”

You will find enclosed the draft programme. 
We are very pleased to invite the European judges and lawyers to participate at this important event to know more about the vision and knowledge on the international and European legal framework on disability, highlighting the importance on Access to justice.
 We also kindly invite the European judges and lawyers to disseminate this invitation to professionals in your countries. 
The workshop will be hold in a webinar format so that all European judges and lawyers can follow it online.  The registration link is: https://forms.gle/uzg3yJH1k8mv1W6N9
The European project JUST4ALL aims to improve access to justice for people with disabilities and thus contribute to the effective application of the Charter of Fundamental Rights of the European Union, the United Nations Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities and the regulations of the European Union regarding disability. Led by Fundación ONCE, this project has partners such as the Gregorio Peces-Barba Human Rights Institute of the Carlos III University, the Thomson Reuters publishing house, the European Disability Forum (EDF) and the European Association of Service Providers for people with disabilities (EASPD). Within the framework of this project, a series of online workshops is being organized through which it is intended to train legal operators in the European Union disability and access to justice.

Hoping to count you among the participants of this webinar, that can provide a useful service to your professional practice, we remain,
Best regards

